
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/29/2013 4:00:13 PM
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: We will try to reschedule with the Cmmr...
...but we won’t be offended if he gets what he needs about the EE data tools from 
your notes. We going to try to get Matthew Tisdale in as well.

Have a great evening!

yours

sid

SB GT&S 0310453
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